
           
   
 

Public notice 
 

Comments on the amendment of contracts for the provision of the following services: Provision of 

free basic electricity, Cash collection services and for provision of tools of trade 

 

Please note that the Special Council held on the 20th August 2020 has approved the extension of 

the Contracts as listed below: 

1. Solar Vision (Pty) Ltd is the Concessionaire being appointed by the Department of Energy 

(DoE) to maintain all the installed Solar Home Systems at various villages.  The contractor 

was initially appointed in 2011 and contract entered into between Solar Vision and the 

Department of Energy, all Solar Home System installed should be maintained for the period 

of 20 years and renewable with three years. The recent contract ended on 30 June 2020. 

The extension will be for three years effective from 01 July 2020  to 30 June 2023 

 

2. Standard bank, for provision of cash collection services. The Municipality is currently 

utilizing Standard bank as its primary bank account. Standard bank is also offering cash 

collection services to institutions. Currently municipality has been using the services on 

deviation basis. 

 

3. Vodacom, for provision of tools of trade, extension will be on a month to month basis until 

December 2020. The Municipality has been utilizing Vodacom for several years now for the 

provision of cellphones, tablets, and modems for Councilors and Magoshi. The contract 

with Vodacom has expired and we are in a process of advertising a tender for the supply of 

tools of trade to FTLM.  

 

This notice is in line with Section 116(3)(b) of the MFMA and circular 62 of MFMA No 56 of 2003. 

Therefore, the public is invited to submit representations to the Municipality with regards to the 

proposed amendment of the contracts. 

 

Comments should be directed to the office of the Municipal Manager through posts, writing letters, 

e-mails and hand deliveries and should reach the office on or before 11th September 2020. 

 

For more information, please contact Manager: Contract management, Mrs LM Mohlala @ 013 231 

1231 or mletsoalo@tubatse.gov.za. 

 

 

            

Phala NW          

Municipal Manager 

FETAKGOMO TUBATSE 

LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
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